
 

21 April 2020 
 
RE: Pubic Comments on Proposed Amendment to .COM Registry Agreement 
 
Zak Muscovitch, General Counsel 
Internet Commerce Association 
 
Dear Mr. Muscovitch, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 2 April 2020. The ICANN Board has reviewed comments 
regarding the public comment review process, and they are noted. The Board feels the 
comments you raised were addressed in our letter dated 24 March 2020.  
 
Again, thank you for your interest and input on this topic. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/muscovitch-to-botterman-icann-board-02apr20-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/botterman-to-muscovitch-23mar20-en.pdf

